
We’re Going on a
Bear Hunt

Next week, we will be going on a bear
hunt. To help the children with this, they
can bring in their favourite teddy bear to

spend the week with them at school. 

Please make sure the Teddy Bear that
they choose is labelled and of no

significant value as we would hate if
these were to get lost. 

Please bring your child's teddy bear into
school on 

Monday 29th September.

The teddy bear will stay in school all
week and will be returned home on

Friday 3  October.rd


